

Dear {!Contact.FirstName},

Congratulations on your impressive academic performance! Based on your excellent academic record, your high school has let us know that you're eligible for the Direct Admissions program at George Mason University for the Fall 2026 semester.

George Mason's Direct Admissions program is designed to provide you with a direct pathway to pursue your college degree at Virginia's largest public research university without a lengthy and stressful application process. At George Mason, you will join a dynamic community of individuals coming together to bring our curiosity, talents, strengths, and resilience to the task of advancing and improving the world.

To participate in the Direct Admissions program, you will need to provide some additional information about yourself to complete the process. **Please use the link below to create an online account and enter your information exactly as it appears below**. You will be given an opportunity to select your program of study, update or provide additional information like your preferred name, and answer some supplemental questions.

First Name: {!Contact.FirstName}
Last Name: {!Contact.LastName}
E-mail Address: {!Contact.Email}

You must enter your information exactly as it appears above in order to properly claim your account.



Complete Your Direct Admissions process at: https://mason.my.site.com/TX_CommunitiesSelfReg?startURL=%2FTargetX_Portal_PB

Your application fee is waived as a participant of the Direct Admissions program, but we will need your official transcript from your current school, as well as demonstrated English language proficiency (www.gmu.edu/admissions-aid/apply-now/how-apply/international/english-proficiency-requirements), if applicable, to confirm your full eligibility for this program. Students admitted through the Direct Admissions program are subject to the same policies and terms (www.gmu.edu/admissions-aid/policies-terms) as other admitted students.

Participating students are encouraged to apply by our non-binding early action deadline of November 1st, which offers priority consideration for the Honors College and merit scholarships. Students have another opportunity to apply by our regular decision deadline of February 1st. We will consider students for admission after the Regular Decision deadline on a space available basis.

Please note that this program does not guarantee admission to our selective majors or programs (College of Engineering and Computing, College of Visual & Performing Arts, Honors College, or the Nursing program). For more information about these selective programs, or *Direct Admissions* in general, please visit our FAQs webpage here www.gmu.edu/high-school-direct-admissions, or contact us at hsda@gmu.edu.

This *Direct Admissions* offer is specifically for the Fall 2026 semester. If you wish to apply to George Mason for future terms, you will need to go through the regular application process. Please keep in mind that George Mason requires successful completion of your high school education and



exemplary personal conduct between now and your enrollment at Mason to remain eligible for the *Direct Admissions program*.

On behalf of President Washington, our faculty, and students, we congratulate you. Your George Mason story starts today, and we cannot wait to see how you will make your mark as a Patriot!

Sincerely,

Alan Byrd, Ph.D.
Dean of Admissions
George Mason University